

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School Newsletter



Autumn Friday 13th November 2015

Dear Parents,

Thank you to all of you who supported our PTA Bonfire and Fireworks last Friday. We raised approximately £1600. It was a lovely evening and sincere thanks go out to our amazing PTA who do so much for the children of this school.

Mr Collier is off school at the moment due to a family bereavement. Please remember him in your prayers at this sad time.

I am delighted to inform you that Olivia Cork will soon be the proud owner of a new car. She has been promised a VW Polo that is currently being adapted to meet her needs. Olivia will be giving the money that she raised to Stansway, the Alsager based car dealership; they in turn will be making a donation to the Teenage Cancer Trust on Olivia's behalf. It is lovely to be able to share this good news

PTA Dates for your diary:

Non Uniform Day - 20th November this will be to raise prizes for the tombola stall for the Christmas Fair. Please send in a suitable bottle or prize. Many thanks.

Christmas Fair - 27th November.

This is an event not to be missed. The children love playing on the various games, trying their hand at the crafts and looking at the stalls. Entry is £1 per person. Turkey baps and hot dogs will be available on the night. If we are really lucky a special visitor might just drop by with some gifts for the children.

Please support the PTA by sending in a cake for the cake stall and a jar filled with sweets. Please help your child to decorate a jar and

fill it with sweets for the Sweetie Stall.

Our PTA will be selling Brereton Primary School Christmas Puddings ready for you to give to friends and relatives as Christmas



presents. You will find an order form in your child's book bag and we have it on good authority that they are delicious. The puddings are £6 each and come in different flavours, to include, Christ-

mas Pudding, Sticky Toffee and Chocolate Pudding all made by The Ultimate Pudding Company based in the Lake District.

Please check your child's jumper to make sure they are not wearing one belonging to someone else. Also make sure they are <u>clearly</u> labelled so they can be easily returned.

We have received notification of an incident of threadworm. We would ask parents to talk to their child about the need to wash hands thoroughly with soap and water after using the toilet and dry them properly.

Threadworm is quite common in children but we do need to highlight this problem to ensure early detection and early treatment is sought. Should you have any queries please contact your local GP or Pharmacy for advice.

We have also had reports of head lice in school. I would therefore ask if parents could please check their child's hair, whether long or short each day.















